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Following an earlier inspection of the Strathalbyn racetrack on Thursday, 8 August 2013, 

Stewards again inspected the track on Tuesday, 13 August 2013.   

 

The track again presented safe for racing and was rated a Dead 5.  Stewards note that the 

track had 10mm of rain overnight.  At this stage Stewards hold no concerns for the 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 14 August 2013 to continue. 

 

Stewards will continue to monitor the weather in the Strathalbyn area and will inspect 

the track again early on Wednesday, 14 August 2013 if necessary. 
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